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SOLEBURY TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
January 14, 2020 - 6:00 pm. 

New Hope Solebury High School 
 

Community Input on Solebury Funding of Library Meeting Minutes 
 
Attendance:  Mark Baum Baicker, Chair, Kevin Morrissey, Vice-Chair, John S. Francis, Noel Barret, Robert 
McEwan, Dennis H. Carney, Township Supervisor, Michele Blood, Assistant Manager, and Catherine 
Cataldi, Secretary.   
 
The Chair opened the meeting with an overview.   
 
Survey questions asked to residents that did not complete online survey: 

1. Have you used the library in the last 12 months? 
2. Would you support a $50,000.00 increase in the contribution to the library? 
3. If the Board decides to the increase in contribution, do you prefer it be done through a modest 

tax increase of taking funds from other areas in the budget? 
 
Public Input 
 

1. Colin Jenei, resident, completed survey.  
2. Karen Gannon, resident, verbal survey: 1) Yes; 2) Yes; and 3) Modest Tax Increase 
3. Dierdre Alderfer, resident, completed survey. 
4. Lloyd Booth, resident, completed survey. 
5. Doris Fair, resident, completed survey. 
6. Melvin Band, resident, completed survey. 
7. Mary Schwander, resident, completed survey. 
8. Evelyn Rosen, resident, verbal survey: 1) Yes; 2) Yes; and 3) Modest Tax Increase 
9. Mike McKenna, resident, completed survey. 
10. Cinda Ball, resident, verbal survey: 1) Yes; 2) Yes; and 3) Take Budget Funds 
11. Karl Varnai, resident, completed survey. 
12. Pat on behalf of Wendi Thomas’ office expressed interest to help 
13. Liz Sheehan, resident, completed survey. 
14. Helen Tai, resident, completed survey. 
15. Stephen Csubak, resident, completed survey. 
16. Barry Fetterolf, resident, completed survey. 
17. Paul Cosdon, resident, completed survey. 
18. Laurie Stockton Brick, resident, completed survey. 
19. John Rodwell, resident, completed survey. 
20. Sue Crilley, resident, verbal survey: 1) Yes; 2) Yes; and 3) Modest Tax Increase 
21. Darin Irvine, resident, verbal survey: 1) Yes; 2) Yes; and 3) Modest Tax Increase 
22. Keith Deussing, resident, completed survey. 
23. Chris Navratil, resident, verbal survey: 1) Yes; 2) Yes; and 3) Modest Tax Increase 
24. Melody Hunt, resident, completed survey. 
25. Patricia DeAndelis, resident, verbal survey: 1) No; 2) Yes; and 3) Modest Tax Increase 
26. Lisa Menz, resident, completed survey. 
27. Fred Krupp, resident, verbal survey: 1) Yes; 2) Yes; and 3) Modest Tax Increase 
28. Michael Cheung, resident, completed survey. 
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29. Jamie Griffin, resident, completed survey. 
30. Dennis Mankin, resident, completed survey. 
31. Louis Muzekari, resident, verbal survey: 1) Yes; 2) Yes; and 3) Either 
32. Kay Reiss, resident, completed survey. 
33. Carol Spencer, resident, completed survey. 

 
The Board thank the community for their attendance and their input. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Catherine Cataldi 
Secretary 


